
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 30th June  
 
In Week 6, we will be doing some food technology in DT. We are going to be thinking about Spanish cuisine and 
creating a tasting menu filled with different ingredients. In order to use these ingredients, please can we ask your 
child to bring in £1 next week as that allows time for the ingredients to be purchased. Any allergies have been 
considered. Please contact your class teacher if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
There have been a few PPA swaps this half term. Please see the table below for when PPA is: 

Upcoming PPA dates 

Tuesday 4th July 

Tuesday 11th July 

Tuesday 18th July 

 
Please contact your class teacher if you have any questions. We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 
Please note that PPA will be on a Tuesday every week for the rest of the year. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Sienna D - For being a good friend and always looking out for others 
Ivy B - For working so hard in your learning to make yourself the best you can be 
Kara B - For demonstrating a mature and positive attitude this week. 
Isabella C – For working really hard to include adverbs in her letter writing. 
Oscar H - For showing great empathy and kindness to so many of your classmates this week 
Lucy W - For always contributing and being enthusiastic  
Jax M - For demonstrating a positive attitude this week 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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